
 

 

 

 

NEW PROMOTION ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
We are pleased to announce the promotionof Liz Mink to the position ofDirector of 
Operations  Liz started at Payday as a CSR and moved up over the years.  Liz has her Certified
Payroll Professional (CPP) certificati and Liz has been an employee of Payday for nearly 20 
years!  She will be celebrating her 20 year anniversary this month 
 

Please join us in congratulatingLiz on her promotion and in wishin her continued success at
Payday HCM! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Roberta Merrick 

VP of Human Resources 
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